
November 14, 1939

Dear Sir Bel ward,

You asked me gome time ago to find out what I could 
for you about a Mr. S.Barl Hopper of the Hopper Peace Foundation 
of Oglethorpe University.

First, may I say that Mr. Hopper had already written 
to the Principal of the University in Mr. Moron's time, but that 
we merely sent a courteous acknowledgement.

Second, I enquired of* the General Education Board of the 
Rockefeller Foundation and have now the following reply:

"I returned a day or two ago from a journey South. While 
at Atlanta I asked several persons about W.Barl Hopper 
of the Hopper Peace Foundation of Oglethorpe University, 
but elicited no information whatever. It appears that he 
has written to certain institutions offering his services 
to them. In no case, however, had the matter received con­
sideration so that the impressions were vague. One of the 
presidents said he thought he could send 
It has not been received, but should it come in I shall be 
glad to pass it on to Mr. Douglas. We have nothing in our 
files here regarding i'r. Hopper and my associate, Mr. Da via, 
who knows the South well, does not know him or the Hopper 
Peace Foundation. Yours sincerely, A.R.Wann." - Vice- 
President and Director, General Education Board.

some information.

Yours sincerely,

The Chancellor.


